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KALAMAZOO EXTENDS OPTION DATE TO ACQUIRE THREE HIGHLY 

PROSPECTIVE GOLD PROJECTS IN WA’S PILBARA   

 

As announced to ASX on 6 October 2017, Kalamazoo Resources Limited (ASX: KZR) 
(“Kalamazoo”), secured an Option to acquire between 80% and 100% equity in three 
highly prospective gold projects in the Pilbara. This Option, as extended, is due to expire 
on 1 April 2018. 
 
The Company wishes to advise that the parties have agreed that the date by which the 
Option must be exercised by Kalamazoo has been extended to 13 April 2018. All other 
terms of the Option remain unchanged. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr Peter Benjamin 
Managing Director 
Kalamazoo Resources Limited 
+61 8 9481 8188 
peter.benjamin@kzr.com.au 
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